
THE CARTON FOUNDATION

STUDENTSHIP IN THE SOCIAL SCIENCES

Trustees :
The Right Honble. Stanley Baldwin, F.R.S., D.C.L., LL.D., M.P. -few Rmhaup Gartbh, C.B.D.
Sir Joslah Stamp, G.B.E., LL.D., D.Sc. Sir Henry A. Miers, F.R.S., LL.D., D.Sc. T. Jones, Esq., C.H., LL.D.
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The Secretary,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor.
McGill University
Montreal.

Dear Sir,

In reply to your letter of the 9th November 
I beg to inform you that in the ordinary course the next 
Studentship to be offered by the Trustees will be in 1936. 
an award having been made in 1934.

I cannot,at this juncture,state definitely 
the date when the offer will be made,but as the McGill 
University is on the list of Universities invited to 
nominate candidates for the award you may rest assured 
that proper notice will be sent to you as soon as the 
Trustees are in a position to make an announcement.

Yours faithfully,

t


